
Announcement COS, Dated: 29th Jan 2024 

ATTENTION: CHANGE OF SUPERVISOR APPLICANTS SESSION JAN 2024 

 

Pursuant to the decision made by Executive Council PGMI, online portal for 

submission of applications for change of supervisor session January 2024 will RE-

OPEN on 29th January 2024 at 10:00pm and will CLOSE on 30th January 2024 at 

11:59 am. 

Those residents who have already availed the opportunity of change of supervisor 

previously in the SAME institute due to retirement/ resignation/ transfer of 

supervisor can also apply. 

For details regarding “HOW TO APPLY”, please read the announcement for COS 

already uploaded on PGMI official website www.pgmi.edu.pk dated:  25th Jan 

2024. 


